
No later than January 1, 2011, each Arizona school district governing board must 

conduct a public meeting to consider a policy on structured physical activity for students 

in kindergarten programs and grades one through five.  The Mammoth-San Manuel 

Unified School District Governing Board will conduct a public meeting for this purpose at 

6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, December 14, 2010.  This meeting will take place at the District 

Office, 711 McNab Parkway, San Manuel, Arizona.  Any parent or guardian wishing to 

address the Governing Board about this issue will have the opportunity to do so at this 

time.  After receiving public comment, the Mammoth-San Manuel Governing Board will 

discuss and vote on the adoption of a proposed recess policy. 


